
 

 

 

 

North Mac CUSD #34 
Elementary School Information  

217/965-5424 

Today is Wednesday, September 2nd, 2020  
News:    

 Welcome back to a new school year North Mac Elementary families!  It has been a great first couple of weeks, 

and everyone seems to be settling in nicely.  We are busy completing beginning of the year assessments for our 

students.  This data will show us exactly what level your children are performing at in both reading and math.  It 

will also let us know which students may need a little extra support after being off for so many months!  If your 

child does need some extra support in reading and/or math, Mrs. Allen, our Title I teacher, will be in touch with 

you about the interventions we will be providing.  Please e-mail or call your child's teacher or Mrs. Allen with any 

questions that you might have.   

 From Mrs. Hampton – “Character Education classes will look a little different this year.  I will have all K-2 classes 

on remote Wednesdays. The link will be on their teacher’s Dojo page. I will rotate classes, so every week I will be 

teaching the lesson live to some classes but it will be recorded for others. The next week I will flip the classes so 

the classes that watched the recorded lesson will get the lesson live. The students that had a live lesson the week 

before, will now have the lesson recorded. Assignments, questions or comments may be sent to my email, 

brought to school or put as a post on Dojo.  Please put not only your child’s name but their teacher’s name-this 

will be a tremendous help.”  Becky Hampton, bhampton@northmacschools.org 

 

Reminders: 

 9/7 – HAPPY LABOR DAY!! 

 9/28 & 9/29 – School Photo Days:  9/28 for Cohort A and 9/29 for Cohort B.  Flyers will be posted on Dojo soon.   

 9/30 – District Board Meeting, 6:30p, HS Media Center.  NOTE: Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, this meeting 

will be limited to 50 attendees total. If you wish to attend, you must pre-register by contacting Aprille Kuhar by 

email at: AKuhar@northmacschools.org no later than 4:00 PM on September 26th. Attendees will be registered 

on a first come, first serve basis. Masks must be worn by ALL attendees. 

 

Week at a glance: 

 9/2 – Full remote leaning for all students 

 9/3 – Cohort “A” Attendance Day 

 9/4 – Cohort “B” Attendance Day 

 

Week’s Menu: 

 Wednesday – 9/2 No lunch served.   

 Thursday, 9/3 --   

Breakfast – Cook’s Choice, Fruit/Juice and Milk  

Lunch – Cook’s Choice, Fruit/Juice and Milk 

 Friday, 9/4 –  

Breakfast – Cook’s Choice, Fruit/Juice and Milk  

Lunch – Cook’s Choice, Fruit/Juice and Milk 

 
 


